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OFFICE OF THE CO-INVESTIGATING JUDGES 
 

Co-Investigating Judges Set Deadline for Supplementary Information  
from Case 002 Civil Party Applicants 

 
 
In respect of Civil party applicants in Case 002 who have filed applications with the Victims Support 
Section up to the deadline of 29 January 2009, the Co-Investigating Judges of the ECCC have decided to 
accept supplementary information from those applicants if they wish to supply it.  
 
This is of particular relevance to those Civil parties who are uncertain as to whether the information they 
have already supplied brings them within the scope of the investigation as described the Co-
Investigating Judges on 5 November 20091, but who consider that they have additional information at 
their disposal which may be relevant to their application in this or other respects.  
 
For appropriate analysis of this information and transmittal to the Co-Investigating Judges, all Civil 
party applicants who have already filed an application are invited to submit to the Victims Unit any 
supplementary information they wish to file by 29 of April 2010.  
 
The ECCC Victims Support Section is ready to assist and provide further explanation: 
 

Victims Support Section  
House No. 6A, 

Street 21, Sangkat Tonle Basac I, Khan Chamcarmon 
Phnom Penh, Cambodia. 

Phone helpline on 012 842861, 097 7424218 or 023 214 291. 
 
 
The office is open from 8:00 AM to 5:00 PM from Monday to Friday except on public holidays. 

                                                 
1 http://www.eccc.gov.kh/english/cabinet/press/138/ECCC_Press_Release_5_Nov_2009_Eng.pdf  
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